EXPLCRATION COMPs - Y

August 25, 1977

Mr. A. R. Kendrick

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

RE: Koch Exploration Company
Gardner #2
G-31-32N-8W
San Juan County

Dear Mr. Kendrick:

This is to advise that we will proceed to squeeze off the Pictured Cliffs and
Fruitland perforations in the subject well.

We appreciate your consideration in allowing Koch Exploration to test this well
over a several month period.

Sincerely yours,

ZISER
President of Production
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